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Women's basketball

AUAA Standings
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MUN 4
DAL 3
ACA 2
PEI 2
UNB 2
SFX 1
SMU 0
UCB 0
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PEI 5
UCB 4
SMU 3
ACA 3
SFX 2
DAL 1
UNB 0
MUN 0
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Women's Volleyball
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Mens Hockey
Kelly league

olleyball
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CHRISTMAS

TO ALL OF YOU
FROM ALL OF US AT
THE BRUNS SPORTS
DEPARTMENT, BEST
WISHES FOR A SAFE
AND JOYOUS
HOLIDAY SEASON.

BY THE WAY, GOOD
LUCK ON YOUR
EXAMS!
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CIAU Top Ten Standings

by Frank Denlis

Around campus these days
many people are talking about
the success of this season's Red
Devils. The Devils are off to
one of their best starts in recent
memory and are currently "the
9th best team in university
hockey." A week ago the Dev-
ils were ranked 7th but follow-

:'ng a loss to number 4 Dal-
housie they dropped two posi-
tions. Who decides who gets
ranked and where? Randy
Phillips, in.a column printed
in The Montreal Gazette on
November 21, addressed that
issue and came away with a
number of interesting findings.
The communications co-or-
dinator for the CIAU, Roch
Pilon is in charge of six
"knowledgeable representa-
tives" - none from the media -
from across Canada who com-
pile the rankings. 7
Every Monday after pouring

over the scores and statistics
from the previous week's
games and additional factors are
taken into account such as
travelling, votes are cast to de-
termine the rankings. For each
first place vote a team receives
they eam 10 points, 9 points
for second and so on down the
line. The scores are tabulated
and then the teams are ranked
based on the total number of
points received.

Phillips goes on to say that
Pilon accepts the fact that the
rankings won't please
everybody and that's why the
names of committee members
are kept confidential.

Red Devil coach Mike John-
ston says his team does not
pay a lot of attention to where
they are in the rankings but
they do enjoy seeing their
name in the top 10.

Phillips ends his article by

saying that if the rankings
aren't taken seriously and being
number 1 isn't important then
at least the weekly top 10 will
always provide food for

' thought or debate.
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JOIN SPORTS

Once again the
Bruns sport
department |
making a plea fo

riters. I
interested contac
he Bruns,room 35.
No experienc
eeded.

INTRAMURALS

Entry deadlines for
second term

The fall intramural program
experienced a lot of competi-
tion and fun in the various
leagues and tournaments. As
this term draws to a close we
would like to encourage all
UNB and STU students as well
as faculty pass holders to con-
tinue to participate in the win-
ter term.

To enable everyone to do so
we would like to remind you of
the sign up dates. Ladies win-
ter volleyball league entry dead-
line is the first Thursday back
to school, January 10, 1991.
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~ University
Bookstore
Will Be

Closed
gy, DECEMbET

The following week in the co-
ed program the sign up dead-
lines for the hockey and volley-
ball leagues are both on Tues-
day, January 15, 1991. Men's
indoor soccer is also on Jan-
uvary 15, 1991.

-Ladies Basketball

The 1990 ladies basketball
league drew to a close on Sun-
day past. Both the recreational
and competitive leagues played
their final games.

In the recreational league the
ladies from the Travelling
Wiliberries beat Vanier Hall in
a close game with final score

of 13 to 11. The Roadrunners
beat the McLeod team in the
competitive league with a score
of 27 to 13. Congratulations
ladies!

Final note for the
term

The Recreation Office would
like to tank all the individuals
on the teams for participating,
the officials, because without
them there would not be any
intramurals, and the coordina-
tors and referee in chiefs for all
their efforts. Good L
students on their exams. All
the best for 1991 and have a

safe and happy holiday.
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UNB Associated Alumni
UNB - The Futures Fund
STU - Presidents Office
Moosehead Breweries
Fundy Group (Fundy Cable)

We would especially like to take this
opportunity to thank the UNB and STU
Student Unions for their support of this

project and their ongoing support of

community radio.

Merry Christmas from

The listeners and volunteers of )

chsrfm

STEREO 979
would like to thank the following groups
for their support of our recently completed
MCR Studio renovations

to all




